
 

June 9, 2016 

Letter of Intent:  Growth Management Oversight Commission (GMOC) 

As a member of the city’s GMOC since September 2014, my time was spent understanding the threshold standards 

or “quality of life” indicators set forth in the city’s Threshold Standards Policy adopted by City Council in 1987.  The 

first few months was just grasping the complexity of the city’s public facilities and services, listening to city employees 

answer surveys created by GMOC members, and figuring out how to prepare a report for City Council. Now, with 

almost two years of experience as a GMOC Commissioner, I have a better understanding of what measures need to 

be taken to bring all the threshold standards into compliance.  Other qualities I bring to the GMOC that will help 

achieve this are: 

 • Doctorate of Pharmacy 

 • Bachelors of Science in Biological Sciences 

 • 8 years in management position 

 • Class of 1992 Chula Vista High School 

 • Bilingual 

Apologies for not making the 4:55 meeting slot, but short notice and an intense new work schedule has me preparing 

medication until 5:30 daily. I am the only Pharmacist on Duty and coverage was not possible.  

It would be my pleasure to continue representing the Northwestern portion of the city on the GMOC and pursue some 

of my contributions including, but not limited to: 

• Asking that the City Manager be at a GMOC meeting as a follow-up to Annual Report recommendations. 

• Bring up issue of accountability in failure of repeated non-compliant standards.  

• A balance ratio of facilities to population in Chula Vista’s Northwest area (established for Libraries [Rancho 

Del Rey]), Parks and Recreation. 

I would like to acknowledge Armida Torres (Chair) for her direction and dedication, Mark Liuag (GMOC 201?-2015) 

for his crash course conversations, Kim Vander Bier and Patricia Salvacion for their long hours and hard work.  

Any questions or concerns, I can be reached at ’ 

Thank You, 

 

Dr. Raymundo Alatorre Jr. PharmD. 




